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Retirement Board Meeting

Tuesday, September 18, 2018, at 9:30 AM.
Retirement Office — 2" Floor

AGENDA

Meeting called to order at 9:30 A.M.

Michael Dwyer and Jeffrey Fabrizio of Wainwright Consultants
Selection of Mid Cap Core and Small Cap Core Managers

Approval of Minutes of meeting of August 15, 2018

New Member Applications:

Rathleen M. Wilbur, School Department, Paraprofessional, 8/30/2018
Todd J. Roberts, School Department, Paraprofessional, 9/10/2018
Peter D. Williams, School Department, Paraprofessional, 9/4/2018
Bridget Hueston, School Department, ABE Lead Teacher, 8/31/2018
Applications for Retirement:

Linda L. Whelan, School Department, August 31, 2018. Linda was employed
by the school from August 27, 1997.

Scott J. Hurd, Sewer Department, September 5, 2018. Scott was employed
by the Sewer Department since April 19, 1977.

Refund of Annuity Balance of Michael J. Lee to his beneficiaries.

Refund of Annuity Balance, Richard Krinsky. Employed by the School
Department from February 12, 2018 to July 31, 201s8.

Replacement for Board Administrator

Digscuss funding of retirement system deficit on Town’s books.

Signing of Vouchers

OLD BUSINESS

NEW BUSINESS

Next Meeting - October 17, 2018

Meeting Adjournment



